
From: Kimberly Kennedy-Blackhall <kikennedy@cpso.on.ca> 
Date: April 7, 2021 at 07:49:23 EDT 
To: John Doe <johndoe@hotmail.com> 
Subject: RE:  CPSO File #1116480 

 Dear Mr. Doe; 
  
I will forward your file to the Investigative Team. 
  
Many thanks, 
Kim 

Kimberly Kennedy-Blackhall 
Investigator | Investigations and Resolutions Division 
T: 416-968-5437 |  
  
From: John Doe <johndoe@hotmail.com> 
Sent: April 6, 2021 5:07 PM 
To: Kimberly Kennedy-Blackhall <kikennedy@cpso.on.ca> 
Subject: Re: CPSO File #1116480 
  
Thank you for your response. 
  
Dr Tam has acted without the use of science from what I can tell. 
1) she needs to provide data on the effectiveness of masks 
2) she needs to provide data on the effectiveness of lockdowns to stop the transmission of the virus  
3) there are now dozens of studies on the treatments and interventions that have been suppressed in 
Canada. 
4) we need to see the data that shows why Covid is a bigger threat to our society than all of the other 
fallouts from the year that we have been through: suicides, drug overdoses, increases illness from 
delayed critical medical procedures, etc. 
5) she needs to provide an action standard to when life goes back to normal. 
  
My work has been affected. I have children who are suffering from mental health issues and whose 
school year and education has been impacted. 
  
When I filed a complaint, it is with the understanding that you will follow up with me and that you will 
advise me on the outcomes. I do not consent to allowing my complaint to go into a file for no further 
discussion. I EXPECT A RESPONSE to this complaint and answers to my concerns.  
  
Dr Tam is not working in the best interests of Canadians. I demand answers to my complaint. Thank you. 
  
John 
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On Apr 6, 2021, at 1:14 PM, Kimberly Kennedy-Blackhall <kikennedy@cpso.on.ca> wrote: 
  
Dear Mr. Doe; 
  
Thank you for your correspondence to the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario (CPSO) pertaining 
to concerns related to the COVID-19 public policy recommendations, the fallout of these 
recommendations, and the role that our member has in this decision-making.  

  
The College recognizes that this is an extraordinarily difficult time for Ontario/Ontarians. Physicians are 
regulated by the CPSO but are expected to follow the direction of public health and the various levels of 
government during an identified pandemic and many of these physicians are part of the decision-making 
group(s). Officials at all levels have been clear about the importance of social distancing and wearing masks 
if we are to manage this outbreak effectively, and this has resulted in required adjustments to some 
businesses and society in general.  
  
At this time, the College will review your concerns to ensure the physician is acting in the best interest of 
patients/society and will then decide on the best action going forward regarding your specific 
concern/complaint. It may take longer than usual to properly assess your complaint given the current 
pandemic situation. We also may determine early on that no further action is required at this time.  
  
If this is an acceptable way of having your complaint managed, please reply so to this email.  Leaving the 
management of this complaint to CPSO will mean that you are not privileged to the outcome of this file.  The 
complaint will remain on the CPSO Physician Profile of this member for the length of time that they are 
licensed with us. 
  
Many thanks, 
Kim 

Kimberly Kennedy-Blackhall 
Investigator | Investigations and Resolutions Division 
College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario 
80 College Street | Toronto, Ontario | M5G 2E2 
T: 416-968-5437 | 1-800-268-7096 ext. 731 | F: 416-967-2653 
E: kikennedy@cpso.on.ca 
www.cpso.on.ca 
  
TRUSTED DOCTORS PROVIDING GREAT CARE 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be 
privileged. No rights to that privilege are waived. Only the intended recipient is authorized to read or use 
this email. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and permanently 
delete this email, without copying, printing or disclosing it. 
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